
 

 

 
School Update – 10th February 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Strike Action postponded – Tuesday 14th February 
Many of you may have read or heard on various news outlets that next weeks planned strikes by 
members of the National Education Union (NEU) have been postponded following talks with Welsh 
Government. As a result school will run as normal on Tuesday 14th February. As we receive further details 
here in school we will of course keep you updated.   
 
Applying for a Nursery place – Closing date 17th February 2023 
As noted previously the window for applying for a Nursery school place from September 2023 is open. 
The window opened on the 4th January 2023, and will remain open until the 17th February 2023, any 
forms received after this date are deemed late. Forms should be completed online at 
www.wrexham.gov.uk. Should you require any help completing the forms or have any queries please 
contact/ask Mrs Prach in the school office.   
Should any parent/guardian be aware of family members and/or friends who are in the process of 
applying/looking for a Nursery place please tell them about the wonderful setting we have here at school 
and that we are more than able to provide tours of the school should they wish to visit.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding any of the issues raised please speak with your class teacher or 
contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr D. Lloyd 
Headteacher  
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 Challenge, Inspire and Achieve together 
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